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October 7,1992

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Atto: Document Control Desk
Washington. D. C. 20555

Subject: McGuire Nuclear Station
Docket Nos. 50-369 and 50-370
1992 FSAR Updatu Correction

f

Enclosed are the original and ten copies of a correction to the 1992 McGuire Nuclear Station Final Safety
Analysis Report (FSAR) submittal dated September 18,1992. Several page numbering errors occurred
during the transition of the FSAR to the election;c publishing fortnat. These replacement pages should
be incorporated into your manuals.

Very truly yours,

u% A-

T. C. McMeekin, Vice Plesident

( McGuire Nuclear Station.
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cc: S. D. Ebneter, Admirustrt for
U S. Nuclear Regulatory Commiss or.
Region il
101 Marietta St., NW Suite 2000
Atlanta, GA 30323

Mr Tim A. Reed
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulat!on

j Washington, D.C. 20555

| P. K. VanDoorn, Senior Resident Irispec or
i McGuire Nuclear Station
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- September 29, 1992 I

TO HCGUIRE FSAR MANUAL HOLDERS -

The recent~ update to the FSAR provided some misnumbered 8-1/2 x 11
(page sized) figures in Chapter Two. Enclosed is a corrected list
of figures and the corrected 8-1/2 x 11 figures. The 11 x 17
figures you had in your manuals are still correct.

We are also including any pages of text which may have referenced
these figures, and a page for Figure 9-38 which was deleted in an
earlier revision.

Please correct your manual with the following renlacement pages:
List of Figures
Page 2-5
Page 2-6 (text)
Pages 2-15 through 2-62 (text)
Figures 2-46, 2-47, 2-48, 2-49, 2-50, 2-56, 2-57, 2-58

Figure 9-381-4 1 thr(u 8 of 8 Deleted per 1991 update)Tat,le

Any questions concerning-this may be directed to Helen Froebe at
(704) 382-7720.

R. L. Gill,
Manager Nuclear Licensing
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Helen Froebe
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